Chapel Builders of California

On the Move!

The past couple of months we’ve been working with
Builders Randy and Debbie Taylor from Kentucy here
in California and now up in Washington. They arrived
to a whirl wind trip as we started our work in Shafter
painting the outside of their building then on to Receda
Upcoming projects: were we replaced some facia boards and painted there.
Then on to our home in Madera a couple of days before
We have several projectsinthe - o5 4ing to Concord to finish up the bathrooms and
works and many have delays
B N —— then to Denair for a sanctuary remodel. We are now in
permits etc... we'llbe working = Spokane working for the Bethel MBC and doing some
in Redding soon and discussing |y ork on their pastors home. A special thank you to the

a time table for a project up .
P S, Taylors for all their hard work.

several others in California.

Of course we have also been blessed to work with our
normal California team of builders and the Smith’s who
came down from Wa. to help in Denair.

If time permits I'll do some
side jobs at home to help boost
our travel funds

Please keep us in your prayers as we finish up the year.
Our monthly finaces have been very low and threatening our abilities to continue to
stay on the road, but love offerings have made up the difference as we go and I can’t
thank each of you enough for your prayers and support as | know that monies are
tight and we feel your love and prayers.
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